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Mr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1314 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Mr. Garcia:

The National Urban Coalition is planning an Immigration
Conference in mid-January. In order to assure a successful

Conference, we are seeking the advice of knowledgeable and
concerned people regarding:

1. What purpose or purposes the Conference
should have;

2. The most useful format to achieve those
ends;

3. What subjects should be discussed;
4. Who should be invited;
5. Where should the Conference be held?

We would be very happy to have your ideas on any of the
above or any other suggestions you might wish to make.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

Richard Baca
Vice President/
General Counsel



